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12th December 2014  
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
3 Kidderpore Avenue 
Geotechnical issues 
 
We have undertaken various tasks on behalf of the Client as part of the application for Planning 
Permission for the proposed new basement. This work has been directed by one of our Senior 
Directors, Dr.Hugh St John. Although this has not been an issue up until now, it has recently 
been pointed out to us that he does not possess the qualifications that the Council state that they 
require in their design guidance.  
 
As you will be aware, because we regularly undertake reviews of basement applications for you, 
GCG do employ a number of chartered Civil Engineers and Geologists. The work carried out on 
this project has been undertaken by GCG and internally reviewed by suitably qualified 
individuals. The purpose of this letter is for me to confirm that I am happy that this work has 
been done to our usual standards and to a level considered appropriate to this work. 
 
   
 
Yours sincerely  
For Geotechnical Consulting Group 
 
 
 

 
 
A Bracegirdle 
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